
           
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE
 

9 June 2013 

GB Railfreight statement in response to The Sunday Times 

In response to recent coverage in The Sunday Times concerning GBRf's evidence to 

the House of Commons Environment and Climate Change Committee, we have made
 
the following statement: 

"At the evidence session of the Energy and Climate Change Committee, GB 

Railfreight made the same arguments that we consistently make in submissions,
 
articles and on the record time and again." 



